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Applications accepted for SALUTE Honor Society 
 
 Applications are currently being accepted for SALUTE Veterans National Honor Society.  
The deadline is 5 p.m. Friday, March 2. Applications must be submitted to Christina Walls, 2500 
MU Student Center on the second floor.  The application can be accessed at 
http://veterans.missouri.edu/forms/documents/SALUTE%20application.pdf. 

The goal of SALUTE is to recognize, reward and honor the academic accomplishments 

of current or former members (of any branch) of the United States Armed Forces, Armed Forces 

Reserve and National Guard, and veterans of these branches who have received an honorable 

discharge. One unique element of this honor society includes the 4 tier system within the 3.0 to 

4.0 GPA range which is designed to encourage student veterans to strive to improve their GPAs 

and advance to higher tier levels in the honor society during their academic careers. 

Tillman Military Scholars program 
 

The Pat Tillman Foundation is currently accepting applications for its 2018 scholarship 
program.  The application period begins February 1 and the deadline is March 1, 2018 at 11:59 
p.m. (PT).  Candidates must be pursuing a degree as a full-time student.  Tillman scholars 
receive a renewable scholarship that covers tuition, fees, books, and living expenses. 
 
Who is eligible? 

 Honorably discharged veterans. 

 Military service members. 

 National Guard and Reserve. 

 Current spouses of veterans or service members, including surviving spouses. 
 

For information, please check out information and apply online at 
http://pattillmanfoundation.org/apply. 
 
Remember to get certified for GI Bill® education benefits 
 
 This is just a reminder that students using GI Bill® benefits must have their enrollments 
certified by the MU Veterans Center in order to receive benefits.  As soon as you enroll in 
classes, please drop by the Veterans Center, located at N-5 Memorial Student Union, or print 
the appropriate form from veterans.missouri.edu and email to veterans@missouri.edu or fax to 
573-884-4387. 
 Also, please let us know as soon as possible if you add or drop classes so we can adjust 
your certification and avoid over or under payments. 
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